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Pledge of Allegiance: 7:00 PM 

 

Board Attendees: Tony McClure, Don Spearing, Cal Roberts, Mike Wyckoff, Dan 

Charles, Alan Gerard, Tom Yost, Dom Tarzia, Vic Gurinowitsch and Mike Sabat 

 

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from the April 2023 meeting was read by Mike Wyckoff. 

Motion was made and minutes were approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: Cal Roberts provided the Treasurer’s Report for the club. Treasurer’s 

Report was approved. 

 

Membership Report: Mike Wyckoff provided a membership report: 9 Board of Directors, 

13 Reduced Rate Members and 298 Social Members for a total of 320 out of the 350 

limit. We also have 36 Life Members, 4 Honorary and 4 Jr. for an additional 42 with total 

of 356. 

 

Mike Wyckoff had 2 applications for Social membership: Ryan Bowles and David Parr.  

Bowles was present and received approval from the membership. There will be an 

orientation for the new member at 9:30 on Saturday morning. Parr application will be 

carried over to June. 

 

In County League news, Vic Gurinowitsch reported that legislators are considering Red 

Flag laws as a response to recent shootings. Mike Sabat reported that the summer 

Conservation Youth Camp is scheduled for July 23rd to the 29th. The cost is $250/child 

and the child must complete a Hunter Safety course before the camp starts. The club is 

sponsoring two children. If interested, send an email to gvsc101@gmail.com to get the 

process started. They are also looking for counselors to assist with the camp. Hunter 

Safety courses will be held in Midland on May 20th and at Aliquippa Bucktails on June 

17th. 

 

He also reported the Youth Field Day in Midland is scheduled for July 15th. There will be 

various activities for the children. Green Valley will handle the pistol part and will need 

RSOs to assist. 

 

Dan Charles reported that Youth Shooting will have one more session on May 20th and 

will start again in September. 

 

Dan Charles reported that Youth Archery will have two more sessions, on May 13th and 

the 27th. Archery will start again in January. 

 

Tony McClure discussed Ladies Night. The average for the classes has been 18-20. He 

thanked the RSOs for their assistance. There will be one more session in May and two in 

June before a summer break. 
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There will be a Ladies Night Seminar with an attorney from US Law Shield on May 31st 

from 6:00 PM to 8:30 PM. An email has been sent to all members with a registration link. 

 

Dan Charles covered Work Day items: 

Work on the new Pistol range. Build canopy for table and place target stands and railroad 

ties on the range. This range will be for pistol only. 

Work installing downspout piping for the Pavilion. 

 

Tony McClure discussed the Pig Roast at the Pavilion scheduled for June 10 th. It will be 

open to members and their families. Lunch will be served at 2:00 PM. This is being done 

to show appreciation for member’s support and the completion of the Pavilion project. 

All ranges at the club will closed on this day. An email will be sent to all members. 

 

Don Spearing reminded members that have AR-15s to use the left bench on the rifle 

range and use the left target stands on the 100 yard range. The left target stands have the 

biggest backstop, using the hillside. 

 

Dan Charles reported that members are not picking up their shot shells on the Trap 

Range. Members are required to clean up the area when they are using the ranges. 

 

Dan Charles reminded everyone that hats and T-shirts are available to purchase. 

 

Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 7:37 PM. 


